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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please take this as my written submission against the proposed incinerator at Eastern
 Creek. I live in Minchinbury which is close to 800m away from the proposed site. To even
 think that the government of the day is considering a toxic project like this beggars belief.

As you have heard in the form today, there are several bodies which has outright rejected
 this proposal on the grounds of the pollution it will pump into the atmosphere. Apart from
 that, the owner of the proposed incinerator is a known to be dishonest and have threatened
 many of the residents. I would never give the social licence to this kind of an individual
 who has so many breach notices in the past under his name(for the companies he was a
 director of)

I am a migrant to Sydney and for the past 13 years have called Sydney home. I absolutely
 love my community at Minchinbury and totally support all speakers who have aired their
 concerns today. If this proposal goes ahead, the government will be signing a death
 warrant to many communities that are surrounding the proposed site.  My elderly parents
 stay with me and it concerns me immensely the health impacts it will have on them having
 forced  to breathe in toxic polluted air 24 hours a day all year around.

I humbly request the commission to do the honorable thing and reject the proposal. 

Regards
Tarun Narayan
(on behalf of my entire family)




